Another Link in the Chain Activities (ALITC) Update
Sea Trials:  At the end of Plebe Year, all Plebes now compete in a day-long event of leadership physical activities called Sea Trials.  Twenty-five of our Classmates and wives attended  a completion and awards ceremony held in Dahlgren Hall on May 17th.  Our Classmates handed out commemorative coins to members of the company of Plebes that scored the highest on the day’s events.  The 12th Co achieved the highest score and is the Iron Company.  The Iron Company was afforded the privilege of being the lead company in the Herndon Monument Climb formation.   A BBQ followed the ceremony.  We were able to mingle among the Plebes and congratulate them for their successful completion of a very challenging and demanding program.  A good time was had by all in attendance.
Herndon Monument Climb:  On Monday, May 23, 2011 about 40 Classmates and wives attended a no-host Class lunch at the O’Club and then the Herndon Monument Climb.  And it was greased!  Our Class had reserved seats, front and center, to witness 2014 make the climb.  The Class of ’14 completed the climb in 2 hours and 41 minutes, and then celebrated their “Plebes no More” status.  BZ to ’14 for their success in completing Plebe year and their becoming Youngsters.  
Bonds of Gold:  Later this Summer, all Classmates and Honorary Classmates will receive an email or letter in which our Classmates and widows will be invited to donate Class rings and/or miniatures to the Class of 2014 as part of the Bonds of Gold Program.  The gold from our rings will be combined with the gold that will be used for the rings for the Class of 2014.  This provides a physical and everlasting bond or link between our Class and the Class of 2014. Donated rings will be presented to members of the Class of 2014 at a Bonds of Gold Ceremony in Memorial Hall next Spring.  We have a number of donations already, and we are most grateful to those donors, who have contributed to this significant event.
